Denis Felton

As a ranger and manager of Dry Falls and Sun Lakes State Park, I have been familiar with the
history of Soap Lake as a unique mineral water lake for some time, and the uniqueness of the
recreational opportunities that it provides for Washington State residents as well as the lake
attracting visitors from around the country and the world.

Also important to me, as a park ranger, is the unique and regionally rare habitat within which the
meromictic mineral lake is a key feature attracting those visitors who are seeking its uniqueness and
healing qualities.

I fully support the approval by the DOE for Soap Lake as an Outstanding Resource Water (ORW)
in the state of Washington.



